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Start email for SB 1527:

Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

In reference to Section 10 of SB 1527, this committee should repeal the business pass-through.
This legislation, passed in a special session in 2013, primarily benefits the high earning
businesses, which are arguably not small. We should be retaining all $200 million per
biennium to provide vital services for all Oregonians.

My wife Rachel is a second grade teacher in Portland and she sees the direct impact of the
decimation of our public services. Let's make Oregon a place where all people are given a fair
shot and can thrive.

Respectfully,
Richard Belliveau

3715 NE 8th Ave
Portland, OR 97212
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